
LOCAL PLANNING COMMITTEE VOTE ON MINOR ADJUSTMENT 

TO THE DISTRICT FACILITY PLAN 

The Jefferson County Local Planning Committee at a scheduled meeting on August 6, 2020, voted 

to recommend that the Kentucky Department of Education make a minor change to the District's 

Facility Plan, specifically the need to add a new middle school to meet student capacity as a result 

of the proposed new student assignment plan. 

The vote of the Local Planning Committee is as follows: 
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Attach all narratives written by the Local Planning Committee or the local board of education, as 

applicable. 
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